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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As your son/daughter enrolls for their freshman year at NorthWood High School, they are required to have the attached Health 
Physical Form completed by your family physician and dentist. You can also find this form on our website, 
http://www.wanee.org/healthservices.aspx 
 
The completed Health Physical Form must be returned to the office at NorthWood High School by August 12th, 2021. 

 
 
Please check your student’s records to verify they have all the required immunizations. 

 
Any student who plans on participating in any sport during the 2021-22 school year must have the IHSAA Athletic Physical 
Exam Form completed in addition to the attached School Health Form.  Athletes must have their completed athletic physical 
forms turned in prior to the first athletic practice. The IHSAA form is available in the athletic office and at local physician’s 
offices.   Due to IHSAA rules, this form cannot be completed by your health care provider until after April 1st, 2021. 
 
You can also access the IHSAA physical form online by following this link: 
https://gonwpanthers.com/ihsaa-physical-form-to-be-completed-each-school-year/   
or http://www.wanee.org/healthservices.aspx 
 
Please call Jodi Miller, NorthWood High School Nurse at 574.773.4127 or email jdmiller@wanee.org  with any questions.  Your 
cooperation will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
David L. Maugel 
Principal    
 
 

David L. Maugel, Principal        “Serving the Communities of Nappanee and Wakarusa”       Jay Olson, Vice Principal 
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